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Comments: I do not oppose the elements of the Foothills Landscape Project, per se. Prescribed burns, selective

timber harvesting and herbicide application are all legitimate management practices. However, I do oppose the

Forest Service's change in approach here. By not telling the public specifically where any of these actions will

take place on the ground, the Forest Service is making it impossible for the public to figure out how the FLP will

affect particular areas and, therefore, whether the proposal is, on balance, beneficial or harmful.

 

We need detailed, site-specific plans to make such assessments. I therefore oppose the FLP based on this

process change and request that it be resubmitted to the public with granular information about what will happen,

where and when. 


